
 

 November 5, 2012 

 

 TO:  Staff of the Windsor- Essex Health Unit 

 FROM:  Janet Kelly, President Elect, Rotary Club of Windsor (1918) 
   Project Jirapa: Moving Forward Committee 
 
 RE:  Thank you!!!  
  

 
 Dear Friends of Rotary, 
 
 I want to take this opportunity to thank you on behalf of the Rotary Club of Windsor (1918) and  the Project Jirapa: 
 Moving Forward Committee for your generous donations to our project. 
 
 I know that you have been busy finding medical supplies that will be invaluable to the medical staffs in the upper 
 West Region, who have so little to work with in order to treat the people that desperately need medical attention.  It is 
 difficult for us to understand just how important these donations are because we have so much and they have so little-
 just imagine one doctor for 85,000 people and a limited number of nurses and midwives. 
 
 I know that you have also been able to solicit other items such as golf shirts, etc and these will all be put to good use. 
 
 It was a very nice surprise when I attended the RNAO meeting and was given a mini “baby shower” of wonderful things 
 for the babies at our Clinic in Degri.  Dr. Bacheyie took them with him when he went to Ghana last week and I am sure 
 he will have a report for you when he returns next month. 
 
 I regret not being able to thank all of you in person but please accept a heartfelt “thank you” on  behalf of our project 
 committee and all of the recipients of your kindness in Ghana. 
 
 Yours in Rotary, 
  
               Janet 
 
 Janet Kelly, Dr. Godfrey Bacheyie and Gary Katz 


